
 

 
Road Closure Notification 

 

This notification is for road closures that were approved by the City of Saskatoon in relation to an 

outdoor special event we have planned in the Nutana neighbourhood that may have an impact on 

your day-to-day life. 

 

The 2025 Saskatoon Fringe will be taking place from July 31st to August 9th.   
The outdoor portion of the Festival will take place in W. E. Graham Park, and on 11th Street East 

(between Broadway & Dufferin Avenue), with an expansion to include Broadway Avenue (between 10th 

Street East and 12th Street East) on August  2nd, 3rd, and 4th only.   

 

The following streets will be closed to motorized traffic, including local traffic: 
From July 28th to August 11th, 2025: 11th Street East (Broadway Avenue to Dufferin Avenue) 

From August 2nd at 6:00 AM to August 5th at 6:00 AM: Broadway Avenue (10th Street E to 12th Street E) 

 

The 2025 Fringe Festival hours are as follows: 

July 31, Aug 1, 5, 6, 7, & 8 – 6:00 PM to 9:30 PM  

August 2, 3, 4, & 9 – 12:00 PM to 10:00 PM  

 

PARKING INFORMATION 
 
Please note that there is no public parking available on the Fringe Festival site.  
Local parking restrictions will be in place for the duration of the Festival.  
- If you are a Nutana neighbourhood resident within an immediate 2-block radius of the Festival site, a 
parking pass will be issued to you and dropped off by the City of Saskatoon. 
- If you do not receive a parking pass from the City of Saskatoon, it is likely that the City of Saskatoon 
has deemed your residence to be far enough away from the Fringe site to not be heavily impacted. 
- If you do not receive a parking pass from the City of Saskatoon and you believe this to be an error, 
please contact the City directly at 306.975.2400. 
 
If you have any questions about parking, please contact the City directly at 306.975.2400 
The Fringe Festival has no further information or authorization on the matter. 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can reach event organizers, including Festival Manager, 

Philippa Williams, at 306.664.2239 or info@25thstreettheatre.org.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

The Staff & Board of 25th Street Theatre 

mailto:info@25thstreettheatre.org

